September 9, 2013
481 Danforth St.

NFPA Code Compliance Sheet Conditions of Approval

All units will meet the requirements of City of Portland Chapter 10 Fire Prevention and Protection.

All units will meet the requirements of NFPA 101 Life Safety Code, 2009 edition and NPPA 1, Fire Code, 2009 edition.

All new smoke alarms shall be hardwired battery back photoelectric.

All units shall have hardwired battery backup smoke alarms in the common area of each unit and in the bedrooms of each unit. This is to include the basement.

All units shall have hardwired battery back up CO alarms in the common area of each unit outside the sleeping areas on every level of the building to include the basement.

All units shall have code compliant means of egress.

Depending on the degree of renovation to the building a NFPA 13R sprinkler system may be required. Fire Prevention will review the submitted building permit to determine the proper requirement based on the plans.

